
From: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
To: 	 Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Sent: 	 7/20/2011 12:06:09 PM 
Subject: 	 Read: RE: House Oversight Committee Announces Next Hearing on DOJ's Operation Fast and 

Furious 

Your message was read on Wednesday, July 20, 2011 12:06:09 PM (GMT-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada). 
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